MAARS Club Meeting — August 13, 2021
Reporting: Suzanne Asbury, WOMMA
12 people in attendance

Officer Reports:
President: No new report
Vice-President: No new report
Treasurer: As of August 31, 2021:

Cash on hand: $44.00
Checking Account:  $379.02
Saving Account: $400.44
Total: $823.46

Known expenses for 2021: none

Old Business:

Reimbursing Jason Johnson and Tim Schmidt for food provided during Field Day. Reimbursement
was approved during July meeting. Both members declined to be reimbursed and requested the
money remain in the general fund. Therefore, no checks were issued. Thank you both for your
generosity.

Need for more net controllers. Thank you Doug, KFODAT, and Anthony, KEOZQZ, for volunteering
to be net controllers. Thank you Jason, KBOEOD, and Jon, KOMHK. for continuing to run nets. Thank
you Dave, KDOAZG, Jim, KSOVO, and all other members who have served as net controllers.

New Business:

Mike, WOMPA, gave an update on the many changes/updates he has made on the club's portable
antenna (i.e. replaced wiring harness, removed old lights and installed LED lights, fixed some of the
areas that were binding and added guy wires).

Question was asked about test sessions. Mike, WIMPA, said he would contact the Clay Center
club to see if they have any test sessions scheduled. There was a discussion on different study guides
and online practice tests.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded and passed.

Next meeting will be at Keats Park on September 10, 2021



